
 

 

 

   

 

TRANMERE TIMES NEWSLETTER 
Friday 21

st
 April 2017  

 

General School Information/Dates 
Please visit the Headteacher’s Blog on the school website for 

 more information on what has been happening in school recently  

 
Holiday Club                                                                                                                                                                       
We still have places for Holiday club.  There is limited availability on week 1 - w/c 24.07.17– (Tuesday and Wednesday 
are full).  For week 2 - w/c 31.07.17 and week 3 - w/c 07.08.17 we still have availability on all days.   

If you wish to make a booking please read the attached letter and complete the reply form.  Please note full payment is 
now required for future bookings.  Final payment s are also now due for all other bookings .  Cheques are payable to 
‘Tranmere Park School Fund Account’ .  

 If you have any queries please contact Mrs Sanderson in the school office. Thank you. 

Message to School 
We received this lovely message from the local shop visited by our Year 5 pupils during their recent residential to 
Ingleborough Hall.

 
 
Cross Country – Tuesdays 3.15pm – 3.50pm – Now open to Year 2’s 
Cross country races have now finished for the season.  However, the children will continue to train this half term and we 
would like to offer an opportunity for some of our younger pupils to have a go.  Therefore, children from Year 2 who 
would like to try out cross country please come to Mr Housden’s classroom (Woodpeckers class) dressed and ready to 
run.  All pupils need to wear their P.E. kit and a pair of outdoor trainers.  Please can you pick up your child from 
Woodpecker’s classroom door at 3.50pm.  Many Thanks,  Mr Housden 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids 2017 
Please ask family and friends to help us collect as many vouchers as possible.  We use these vouchers to buy 
equipment for the children to use, last year we were able to order new cooking equipment for the children’s kitchen.  
Thank you for all the vouchers we have received so far. 

 

 

Important Information 
 
School Dinner Money 
Please be reminded that meals must be purchased for the full week ahead as school is not in a position to offer credit for 
school meals. 
 
If you would like to pay half termly the payment for the next half term is (Tuesday 18

th
 April – Friday 28

th
 May)  

6 weeks (28 days x £2.35 = £65.80)  
Please deduct 5 days if your child is going on the following residential 
Year 6 PGL Residential £54.05  
Year 4 Malham Residential £61.10 
 
If you pay on-line could you please check to see is you have any credits or debits and adjust your payment for the term 
accordingly.   
 
Residential Payments 
The final payment of £50 for the Year 6 residential to PGL France is due by the end of next week (Friday 28

th
 April). 

 
Assemblies 
Parents are most welcome to attend their child’s class assembly at 9.10am.  
 

Please note that Woodpeckers and Wrens class assembly dates have been swapped.  Wrens were originally 
due to have their assembly on Friday 5

th
 May but they will be away on residential during this week so will not 

have the opportunity to prepare for it.  Sorry for any inconvenience they may have caused. 
 

Friday 28
th

 April Skylarks 

Friday 5
th

 May Woodpeckers 

Friday 12
th

 May SAT’s Week – No Assembly 

Friday 19
th

 May Wrens 

Friday 26
th

 May Puffins 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

2017   
Monday  1

st
 May MAY DAY (BANK HOLIDAY) – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 2
nd

 May SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

Tuesday - Wednesday 2
nd

 – 3
rd

 May Y4 Malham 2-day residential  

Thursday  4
th
 May PGL Parent’s Information Evening 6-7pm 

Monday 8
th
 May KS2 SATS all week (please do not book holidays during this week) 

Monday 15
th
 May Pupil Mentoring Week 

Book Aid Week (book stall in school) 

Thursday 18
th
 May Sports Day – EYFS/KS1 9.30-11.30am   

KS2 1.30-3.00pm 

Monday – Friday 22
nd

 – 26
th
 May Y6 PGL Residential to France 

Friday  26
th

 May SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE HALF TERM HOLIDAYS AT 3.15 PM 

Monday  5
th

 June SCHOOL RE-OPENS FOR SUMMER 2 TERM  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Special Mention 
 
On Thursday morning we hold a Special Mention Assembly to celebrate achievements within school.  If your 
child has achieved something really special outside of school we would be pleased to announce this on 
Tranmere Times.  Please e-mail Mrs Reeve on victoriareeve@tranmerepark.leeds.sch.uk 

 
There was not special mention assembly this week due to the Easter Competitions taking place in the hall. 

 

CLASS ATTAINMENT ATTITUDE 
 

ROBINS Oscar Whitaker Jude Jacklin 

BLUEBIRDS Max Wareing Annabelle Brady 

EAGLES Tom Goodison & George Lynes 

SKYLARKS Frank Buckle Orla Bowman 

HERONS Arthur Chandler-Waite, Oliver Delaney & Oliver Ross 

RED KITES Annabel Manis Michael Harrison 

WOODPECKERS Isabelle Charnock Cameron Atkinson 

WRENS Ollie Jones & Lauren Papworth 

FALCONS Sam Worley Ava Shepherd 

PUFFINS Evan Sykes-Williams Amy Sykes 

KINGFISHERS Poppy Phillips Leo Johnson 

DOVES Felicity Goodyear Ruben Fernandez 

MRS MARTIN Mrs Martin gave a special mention to James Cooper and Violet Grahamslaw for 100% 
attendance and always looking smart in their uniforms 

 
 

 

 

Extended Services 
 
Please find attached to tonight’s Tranmere Times our extended services programme for this half term. 

 

Attendance 
 
Our school target for attendance set by the Leeds City Council Attendance Strategy Team is 97%.  The class averages 
for the week from the 17th April – 21

st
 April 2017.   

 

ROBINS 93.5% WOODPECKERS 96.4% 

BLUEBIRDS 100% WRENS 100% 

EAGLES 98.3% FALCONS 96.8% 

SKYLARKS 95.8% PUFFINS 99.6% 

HERONS 100% KINGFISHERS 97.3% 

RED KITES 99.6% DOVES 98.9% 

  
Well done to Bluebirds, Herons and Wrens class! 

 

 

P.T.A. 
 
A big thank you to everyone who joined us for the race night, we all had great fun and 
managed to raise £666.48 for the PTA funds which is fantastic!!  Below are some 
pictures taken on the evening. 
 
 

mailto:victoriareeve@tranmerepark.leeds.sch.uk


 

 
We are proud to be an Active School and a Sainsbury’s School Games - Silver Mark 
recipient. For more information go 
to:  www.yourschoolgames.com or www.leedsnorthwestssp.org  
 

Kirsten Finley 

 

Kirsten Finley  
Headteacher    

http://www.yourschoolgames.com/
http://www.leedsnorthwestssp.org/

